October 3, 2016

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:13pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina
Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for September, 2016 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $93,677.18.

Mr. Levey noted the Public Hearing for the amended water rate ordinance to be held at 6:30 on Monday,
November 7, 2016 at Town Hall.

Mr. Levey noted the need to re-work the water lines and install a meter for the bathrooms in Taylor Park.
Mr. Levey again noted the need to switch the water rate system to a tiered system.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25pm.

Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



